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Underwater hazard at Ir-Ramla ta' Ghajn Tuffieha 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta would like to bring to the attention 

of all mariners of the danger of blocks and sharp pointed metal objects less than 1 

metre below the sea surface at Ir-Ramla ta’ Ghajn Tuffieha. 

 

Due to the above, the area enclosed between the points A, B, C and the intermediate 

coastline, as shown on attached chart, is to be avoided. 

 

POSITION  LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

 

A   35º 55’.808   014º 20’.645 

B   35º 55’.741   014º 20’.648 

C   35º 55’.734   014º 20’.681 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta urges swimmers to use caution 

when swimming in the above indicated area. 

 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 2537, 2538 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




